
Starting Tuesday, March 17th, Twisted Q’s dining room will be closed.

We will continue to be open every day from 10:30am-8:00pm offering our full 
menu through pick up, curbside pick up, and limited in-house delivery.

In addition, we will continue to serve our customers through Doordash and 
Grubhub.

We appreciate Homewood and the surrounding suburbs for their continued 
support and understanding as we work through these times as a community.

-Q staff

QTwistedTwisted
Barbeque, Bar, & Grill

Q


